
Dear [Applicant's Name], 

Thank you for your proposal for sponsorship of [Event/Project Name]. We appreciate the time 

and effort you put into your submission. 

After careful consideration, we regret to inform you that we will not be able to sponsor your 

proposal at this time. This decision was made based on our current budget constraints and 

alignment with our strategic objectives. 

We encourage you to explore other sponsorship opportunities and wish you success with your 

project. Thank you again for considering [Your Organization's Name] as a potential partner. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization's Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


